Kathy O'Rear

From: Pauline Lee [paulinesarahlee @ gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, December 26, 2014 4:25 PM

To: Kathy O'Rear

Subject: Public comment on Land purchase at Papke's Landing

I believe that the Borough of Petersburg should bid on the lots available at Papke's Landing.
The time has come for the borough to take responsibility for planning and zoning of that
area. It is time to plan for support facilities, control of parking, enforcement in dealing
with derelict vehicles and implementing forward-looking zoning

It is important to create a clear structure for this area for comprehensive future growth.
Thanks for accepting public comments.

Polly Lee



